
President’s Newsletter – September 2020 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
For all of you “desert rats” that have endured the summer so far congratulations!   There are several 
items that need our attention, first is the upcoming season and the two tournaments remaining in 
2020.  The board would like to get some feedback from all of our snowbird members as to what their 
plans are for returning to the desert.  I know this is probably a tough question to answer considering our 
current situation but if you could let us know what your plans are it would be a great help in our 
planning for rest of the year.  We are tentatively planning to start up Monday play on November 2nd; 
there will be more information on this as we get closer to that date. 
 
The course is scheduled to close for re-seeding on September 21st and re-opening on October 
17th.   Currently the golf course is in wonderful condition and those of us braving the heat have had lots 
of good golf in the last couple of months. 
 
Not much else to talk about so please remember to let me or any of the board members know your 
thoughts about your plans of returning to the desert. 
 
Rich Mercatante-President TLQMC 
“IN GOD WE TRUST" 
richm1014@aol.com 
 
 


